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Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:         02-10_2013                Date:      02/20/2013
Subject:         Invitation to ALL BASE MEMBERS
===========================================================================================
I received the following invitation from Base Member YNC Heather Pittman for the opening of the new facility for the
“Phoenix Military Entrance Processing Station” which, I guess to most of us would have been called the “Recruiting
Station.” This would be a great time to go, wear our vests, and show our support. Please note the dress is “business
casual.”

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Phoenix Military Entrance Processing Station Grand Opening and Dedication 
Ceremony

Friday, 22 March 2013 from 1000-1200

To view your invitation please click the link below.

https://einvitations.afit.edu/inv/anim.cfm?i=115959&k=036047007E5E

If you are unable to click on the link please copy and paste the address into
your web browser.

SPECIAL NOTE:

After you RSVP you will be able to view/print a map of our location with
parking.

It is important that all that would like to attend, RSVP so that the MEPS Admin Assistant can ensure we have enough accommodations
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 

Chuck Emmett
Communications Officer
Perch Base USSVI

chuckster41@cox.net
(602)448-3873
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